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Comments: I am in favor of the USFS proposal for allowing E-Bike use designation on trails in the Teton Pass

area.  Allowing only Class 1 bikes makes sense because that is the Class used for Natural Surface Trails and it

will be easier for bike shops who are renting E-Bikes to prohibit Class 2 &amp; 3 rental bikes from going up Teton

Pass. I assume you left out the Black Canyon and Lithium Trails from the Designation Area because they are in

the WSA.  I agree with that; yet ultimately, because of historic use by bikes, I think changing the boundary of the

WSA to the south of the Black Canyon Tr. would be better. The exact boundaries of the WSA are another subject

which the USFS needs to address sooner rather than later!


